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Promises, Love and Baby Jessica Wood
2015-12-18 Sequel to the New York
Times Bestselling Promises Trilogy
When Jackson and I got married last
year, we promised each other a
forever together. We were now
expecting our first child and it has
only strengthened our love and
commitment to each other. We were
living our happily-ever-after and
couldn’t imagine anything that could
break us apart. But then something
unexpected happened. We were both
blindsided by it. The last two people
we thought we’d ever see again
suddenly resurfaced into our lives,
bringing with them the secrets we
thought we’d buried away with our
pasts. Now these secrets are
threatening to break us apart and we
both wonder if our relationship will
ever be the same again. Will our love
be strong enough to get through these
new obstacles? Or will we be forced
to break our promise of a forever
with each other?
Wish List Fern Michaels 2011-04-07 A
movie star trades in Hollywood for
trucking in a novel of midlife mayhem
and second-chance romance by the #1
New York Times bestselling author. A
brilliant movie career, two adoring

husbands—none of it is enough to
erase the memory of Ariel Hart’s one
true love. Back when she was plain,
shy Aggie Bixby, a dark-eyed young
man named Felix touched her heart . .
. then vanished from her life. Now,
she’s about to do something shocking
and outrageous—sell her house and
leave Hollywood behind. Making her
new home in the quiet town of Chula
Vista, she meets Lex Sanders, a
wealthy rancher and breeder of
Arabian horses. Ariel sees something
familiar in his smoldering
eyes—something that triggers longburied memories of a love so pure and
so perfect, it couldn't possibly last
. . . “A wild and crazy heroine and
slapstick humor aren’t what one
expects from a Michaels novel, but
they make for a memorable reading
experience.” —Publishers Weekly
Praise for Fern Michaels “Prose so
natural that it seems you are
witnessing a story rather than
reading about it.” —Los Angeles
Sunday Times “Michaels’ Danielle
Steel-like fun read has more plot
twists than a soap opera, and will
keep readers on tenterhooks for the
next in the series.” —Booklist
“Michaels just keeps getting better
and better with each book . . . She
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never disappoints.” —RT Book Reviews
Dr. Strange Beard Penny Reid
2018-07-30 From the NEW YORK TIMES,
WALL STREET JOURNAL, & USA TODAY
bestselling series Hunches, horse
races, and heartbreak Ten years after
Simone Payton broke his heart, all
Roscoe Winston wants is a doughnut.
He’d also like to forget her
entirely, but that’s never going to
happen. Roscoe Winston remembers
everything—every look, every word,
every single unrequited second—and
the last thing he needs is another
memory of Simone. Unfortunately,
after one chance encounter, Simone
keeps popping up everywhere he
happens to be . . . Ten years after
Roscoe Winston dropped out of her
life, all Simone Payton wants is to
exploit him. She’d also like some
answers from her former best friend
about why he ghosted her, but if she
never gets those answers, that’s aokay. Simone let go of the past a
long time ago. Seriously, she has.
She totally, totally has. She is
definitely not still thinking about
Roscoe. Nope. She’s more than happy
to forget he exists. But first, she
needs just one teeny-tiny favor . . .
Dr. Strange Beard is a full-length
romantic comedy novel, can be read as
a stand-alone, and is the fifth book
in the USA TODAY bestselling Winston
Brothers series. ***** Read the
entire Winston Brothers series!
Beauty and the Mustache Book #0.5 USA
Today Bestseller Truth or Beard Book
#1 USA Today Bestseller Grin and
Beard It #2 USA Today Bestseller
Beard Science #3 USA Today Bestseller
Beard in Mind #4 USA Today Bestseller
Dr. Strange Beard #5 New York Times
Bestseller Beard with Me #5.5 (Coming
September 2019) Beard Necessities #6
(Coming October 2019) ***** Topics:
contemporary romance, romantic
comedy, southern romance, small town,
series, geek romance, nerdy girl
romance, nerdy girl, geek girl,

romantic comedy series, comedy,
comedy series, funny romance, laugh
romance, modern romance, urban
romance, Tennessee, Tennessee
romance, USA today, new york times
bestselling author, USA today
bestseller, USA Today bestseller,
small town romance, friends to lovers
romance, enemies to lovers romance,
smart romance, something funny to
read, lighthearted romance, light
romance, hot romance, Penny Reid,
penny reid romance, beard romance,
bearded, wanderlust romance, romance
novel, romance book, romantic comedy
books, romance for adults, romance
books, funny romance, funny romance,
funny books, comedy books free, rom
com, hilarious, romance series,
romance books, beach reads, new
adult, college, funny, female,
stories, sensual, sensual romance,
alpha male, hot guy, racy, sexy,
heartwarming, heart-warming, family,
love, love books, kissing books,
emotional journey, contemporary,
contemporary romance, romance series,
long series, long romance series,
bearded hero, sassy, captivating
romance, hot, hot romance, mistaken
identity romance, sparks, loyalty,
swoon, interracial romance, African
American heroine, childhood friends
to lovers, second chance romance,
virgin romance, bearded brothers,
saga
The Leaving Tara Altebrando
2016-06-07 Six were taken. Eleven
years later, five come back--with no
idea of where they've been. A
riveting mystery for fans of We Were
Liars. Eleven years ago, six
kindergartners went missing without a
trace. After all that time, the
people left behind moved on, or tried
to. Until today. Today five of those
kids return. They're sixteen, and
they are . . . fine. Scarlett comes
home and finds a mom she barely
recognizes, and doesn't really
recognize the person she's supposed
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to be, either. But she thinks she
remembers Lucas. Lucas remembers
Scarlett, too, except they're
entirely unable to recall where
they've been or what happened to
them. Neither of them remember the
sixth victim, Max--the only one who
hasn't come back. Which leaves Max's
sister, Avery, wanting answers. She
wants to find her brother--dead or
alive--and isn't buying this whole
memory-loss story. But as details of
the disappearance begin to unfold, no
one is prepared for the truth. This
unforgettable novel--with its rich
characters, high stakes, and plot
twists--will leave readers
breathless.
That Winter Pamela Gillilan 1986
Pamela Gillilan was born in London in
1918, married in 1948 and moved to
Cornwall in 1951. When she sat down
to write her poem Come Away after the
death of her husband David, she had
written no poems for a quarter of a
century. Then came a sequence of
incredibly moving elegies. Other
poems followed, and two years after
starting to write again, she won the
Cheltenham Festival poetry
competition. Her ﬁrst collection That
Winter (Bloodaxe, 1986) was
shortlisted for the Commonwealth
Poetry Prize.
Promise to Marry Jessica Wood
2015-01-12 Promise to Marry is book
one in the New York Times bestselling
three-book series Promises. We were
best friends since as early as I
could remember. We grew up together.
We were next door neighbors. We
shared each other's deepest secrets.
When I was thirteen, we made a pact:
if we were still single by the time
we were 30, we'd marry each other.
Today was my thirtieth birthday. I
was single. I knew he was single too.
But we were no longer best friends,
and a part of me knew that he hated
me. This is book one of a three book
series. Books two and three will be

full-length novels. Book Two: Promise
to Keep Book Three: Promise of
Forever
Variety (December 1939); 136 Variety
2021-09-09 This work has been
selected by scholars as being
culturally important and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as
we know it. This work is in the
public domain in the United States of
America, and possibly other nations.
Within the United States, you may
freely copy and distribute this work,
as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the
body of the work. Scholars believe,
and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally
available to the public. To ensure a
quality reading experience, this work
has been proofread and republished
using a format that seamlessly blends
the original graphical elements with
text in an easy-to-read typeface. We
appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you
for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
The Chase, Volume 4 Jessica Wood
2014-09-19 ***This is the exciting
conclusion to The Chase series, a 4volume serial.*** No one told me
things would turn out this way. No
one told me that to be honest with
Blair, I had to break her heart. No
one told me that the nightmare from
my past would show up and hold the
power to destroy my present.
The Chase, Vol. 3 Jessica Wood
2004-07-13 When the Blonde Bitch
broke my heart ten years ago, I had
vowed two things. One: I would never
waste my time on loving someone
again.Two: I would never have
anything to do with the Blonde Bitch
again.When I met my 736th notch, I
broke that first vow. The minute I
saw Blair, the second our eyes met,
the microsecond I tasted her in my
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mouth, I knew that was the one vow I
had to break. But the second vow,
that I would keep. That vow I had
control over. That vow I would take
to my grave.But I couldn't have been
more wrong. Because Fate had other
plans in mind. Fate was in on a cruel
joke, and I was its target.
Four Week Fiance 2 Helen Cooper
(Romance fiction writer) 2016-01-13
Four Week Fiance 2 is the sequel to
Four Week Fiance.Mila Brookstone has
been in love with TJ Walker for years
so when he asked her to be his fake
fiancee, she knew she would say yes.
However, Mila wasn't prepared for the
gamut of feelings and emotions that
would hit her once playing that
role.TJ Walker is a handsome
successful man with a penchant for
exciting and crazy past times. He
doesn't do love, but there is
something about Mila that he can't
seem to get out of his head.Mila and
TJ's relationship starts to heat up
and both of them find themselves
hiding secrets that could break the
other one. What will happen when
their fun and games turn into
something a lot more painful? Will
love overcome all?
Baby with the Bathwater Christopher
Durang 1984 THE STORY: As the play
begins Helen and John gaze proudly at
their new offspring, a bit
disappointed that it doesn't speak
English and too polite to check its
sex. So they decide that the child is
a girl and name it Daisy--which leads
to all manner
Guilty as Sin Meghan March 2018-09-18
Guilty as Sin is the second book in
New York Times bestselling author
Meghan March's epically romantic and
addictive Sin Trilogy. Guilty until
proven innocent. That’s the way the
world works, right? I’m tired of
being convicted without evidence, all
because my last name is Gable. The
Riscoffs might own this town, but I’m
done following their rules. If only I

could forget just how easily Lincoln
Riscoff can drag me under his spell.
“Guilty as Sin is a jaw-dropping,
sexy as sin, emotional thrill ride
beginning to end!” ~Shayna Renee’s
Spicy Reads “I am sooo consumed with
all things Riscoff and Gable!!! I
freaking love this family feud!!! I
can't get enough!!” ~iScream Books
“Meghan March did not disappoint with
this book, which cemented her as one
of my most favourite authors.” ~Kitty
Kat’s Crazy About Books “I live for a
drama infused novel and Meghan March
definitely did not disappoint! I
legit can't get enough of the Sin
Trilogy. I need more!!!” ~The
Staircase Reader “The twists and
turns will leave you blindsided and
begging Ms. March for the next
book!”~Goodreads reviewer “No one
does it better than Meghan March when
she wants to grab the reader and not
let go. She weaves an intricate,
complex storyline that you can’t
help, but to devour the book because
it is that good. It makes you yearn
for what happens next.” ~Goodreads
reviewer “Meghan’s twists and turns
will have you wanting more. Another
amazing sexy story.....a must read.”
~Goodreads reviewer
______________________ Family feud,
forbidden romance, second chance
romance, enemies-to-lovers, smalltown romance, hidden romance, strong
alpha, alpha hero, alpha billionaire,
billionaire, billionaire heir, family
business, celebrity, rockstar,
famous, strong female lead, strong
heroine
Blue-Ribbon Friends Lyn Calder 1991
When an afternoon of game-playing
turns sour as Penny and Daisy lose
and begin to sulk, Minnie sets things
right again.
Angel You're Mine Aspiring Raven
Nicholai swear not to love again. His
life was on auto pilot after Amanda,
her first love died. Then faith
played with him one crazy night, he
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met Cassie, a young beautiful angelic
innocent girl. Now, he is in battle
whether to keep his promise to his
first love or break it to be with a
woman he can't keep his hands and
mind off with. He created a wall to
guard his heart but then he met her.
They were united by one crazy night,
can they stop from falling to each
other. Both can't take their mind
from each other, both can't deny the
attraction they have. Can they stay
together when the past holds him
hostage? This is a roller coaster
story will give you one hell of a
ride. When can he finally stake his
claim and say angel you're mine.
Taming Damian (The Heartbreaker, #2)
Jessica Wood 2014-04-02 She destroyed
me. Can I still love her? Damian
Castillo is the man, the legend, the
heartbreaker--the self-proclaimed
playboy that doesn't believe in love
or commitment. That is until he meets
Alexis Blythe--the innocent, strongwilled small town girl who didn't
immediately give into Damian's charm.
With Alexis, Damian sees something
more than just a hot, no-stringsattached relationship, and against
his inner resistance, he gives into
his feelings for her. But just when
their relationship begins to bloom,
something unexpected threatens to
break them apart. Will Damian leave
Alexis and go back to his playboy
ways and break yet another heart? Or
will Damian's love for Alexis be
strong enough to convince him to stay
and fight for a woman that's like no
other he's ever met before? New Adult
Contemporary Romance **Mature
Content** Recommended for 17+ due to
mature language and adult situations.
The Death Box (Carson Ryder, Book 10)
J. A. Kerley 2013-12-05 Detective
Carson Ryder faces his most
terrifying adversary yet in this
nail-biting thriller from the author
of Her Last Scream.
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup

2021-01-01 "Having been born a
freeman, and for more than thirty
years enjoyed the blessings of
liberty in a free State—and having at
the end of that time been kidnapped
and sold into Slavery, where I
remained, until happily rescued in
the month of January, 1853, after a
bondage of twelve years—it has been
suggested that an account of my life
and fortunes would not be
uninteresting to the public." -an
excerpt
About That Kiss Jill Shalvis
2018-01-23 About That Kiss is the
fifth in New York Times bestselling
author Jill Shalvis's Heartbreaker
Bay series, featuring her trademark
gift for humour, warmth and romance.
Perfect for fans of Jill Mansell,
Debbie Macomber, Nora Roberts and
Marie Force. When love drives you
crazy, the best thing to do is enjoy
the ride... When sexy Joe Malone
never calls after their explosive
kiss, Kylie shoves him out of her
mind. Until she needs a favour, and
it's a doozy. Something precious to
her has been stolen and there's only
one person with unique finder-andfixer skills that can help - Joe. It
means swallowing her pride and
somehow trying to avoid the
temptation to throttle him - or
seduce him. No, Joe didn't call after
the kiss. He's the fun time guy, not
the forever guy. And Kylie, after all
she's been through, deserves a good
man who will stay. But everything
about Kylie makes it damned hard to
focus, and though his brain knows
what he has to do, his heart isn't
getting the memo. As Kylie and Joe go
on the scavenger hunt of their lives,
they discover surprising things about
each other. Now, the best way for
them to get over 'that kiss' might
just be to replace it with a hundred
more. Want more warm, funny romance?
Check out the other Heartbreaker Bay
novels starting with Sweet Little
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Lies, visit stunning Wildstone,
gorgeous Cedar Ridge, spellbinding
Lucky Harbor or experience some
Animal Magnetism in Sunshine, Idaho
in Jill's other unforgettable series.
A Father's Love Cheryl Wolverton
2011-07-15 CONGRATULATIONS…IT'S
TWINS! The morning Max Stevenson
found twin babies on his doorstep, he
knew life was about to change…. The
millionaire bachelor could barely
fasten a diaper, but pledged to care
for the children until a true home
was found. Then Kaitland Summerville
arrived as the new nanny—and Max
whispered a silent prayer. Why had
the good Lord turned his world upside
down? His former fiancée looked more
beautiful than ever. Yet her betrayal
remained a painful memory. But could
this hectic household finally teach
Max the true meaning of forgiveness
and unconditional love? Welcome to
Love Inspired™—stories about life,
faith and love that will lift your
spirits and gladden your heart. Meet
men and women facing the challenges
of today's world and learning
important lessons about life, faith
and love.
The Watchers A.M. Shine 2021-10-14 An
Irish horror adventure set in the
unknown forests of Galway, where
humans are kept under observation by
screaming creatures, from debut
author A. M. Shine.
Taught a Lesson Chris Foley
2017-02-20 Chris lets his lust get
the better of him and taught a hard
lesson in respecting the boundaries
of women by his 3 gorgeous
neighbours. A powerful story of
female domination and a must have for
any lover of femdom humiliation
stories.
Violet Bent Backwards Over the Grass
Lana Del Rey 2020-09-29 The New York
Times bestselling debut book of
poetry from Lana Del Rey, Violet Bent
Backwards Over the Grass. “Violet
Bent Backwards Over the Grass is the

title poem of the book and the first
poem I wrote of many. Some of which
came to me in their entirety, which I
dictated and then typed out, and some
that I worked laboriously picking
apart each word to make the perfect
poem. They are eclectic and honest
and not trying to be anything other
than what they are and for that
reason I’m proud of them, especially
because the spirit in which they were
written was very authentic.” —Lana
Del Rey Lana’s breathtaking first
book solidifies her further as “the
essential writer of her times” (The
Atlantic). The collection features
more than thirty poems, many
exclusive to the book: Never to
Heaven, The Land of 1,000 Fires, Past
the Bushes Cypress Thriving, LA Who
Am I to Love You?, Tessa DiPietro,
Happy, Paradise Is Very Fragile, Bare
Feet on Linoleum, and many more. This
beautiful hardcover edition showcases
Lana’s typewritten manuscript pages
alongside her original photography.
The result is an extraordinary poetic
landscape that reflects the unguarded
spirit of its creator. Violet Bent
Backwards Over the Grass is also
brought to life in an unprecedented
spoken word audiobook which features
Lana Del Rey reading fourteen select
poems from the book accompanied by
music from Grammy Award–winning
musician Jack Antonoff.
Punk 57 Penelope Douglas 2016-10-18
From New York Times Bestselling
Author, Penelope Douglas, comes the
latest standalone love-hate
romance... "We were perfect together.
Until we met." Misha I can't help but
smile at the lyrics in her letter.
She misses me. In fifth grade, my
teacher set us up with pen pals from
a different school. Thinking I was a
girl, with a name like Misha, the
other teacher paired me up with her
student, Ryen. My teacher, believing
Ryen was a boy like me, agreed. It
didn't take long for us to figure out
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the mistake. And in no time at all,
we were arguing about everything. The
best take-out pizza. Android vs.
iPhone. Whether or not Eminem is the
greatest rapper ever... And that was
the start. For the next seven years,
it was us. Her letters are always on
black paper with silver writing.
Sometimes there's one a week or three
in a day, but I need them. She's the
only one who keeps me on track, talks
me down, and accepts everything I am.
We only had three rules. No social
media, no phone numbers, no pictures.
We had a good thing going. Why ruin
it? Until I run across a photo of a
girl online. Name's Ryen, loves
Gallo's pizza, and worships her
iPhone. What are the chances? F*ck
it. I need to meet her. I just don't
expect to hate what I find. Ryen He
hasn't written in three months.
Something's wrong. Did he die? Get
arrested? Knowing Misha, neither
would be a stretch. Without him
around, I'm going crazy. I need to
know someone is listening. It's my
own fault. I should've gotten his
phone number or picture or something.
He could be gone forever. Or right
under my nose, and I wouldn't even
know it. *Punk 57 is a stand alone
New Adult romance. It is suitable for
ages 18+.
Encyclopedia of Great Popular Song
Recordings Steve Sullivan 2017-05-17
This masterful survey covers all
genres of popular music, from pop,
rock, soul, and country to jazz,
blues, classic vocals, hip-hop, folk,
gospel, and ethnic/world music.
Collectors will find detailed
discographical data while music
lovers will appreciate the detailed
commentaries and deep research on the
songs, their recording, and the
artists.
Almost Like a Song Ronnie Milsap 1990
The blind Country and Western singer
recounts his difficult childhood,
describes the highlights of his

professional career, and discusses
the people and events that
contributed to his success
Lost Into Oblivion (Oblivion) Jessica
Wood 2015-02-06 His name is Connor
Brady. He’s the sexy and powerful
multi-millionaire who’s the CEO of
his own company. He’s my fiancé and
he loves me. But there is one
problem: I don’t remember him. I
don’t remember anything about my
life. Connor tells me my name’s
Olivia. I was recently in an accident
and lost my memory. Although I don’t
remember Connor, or anything about my
past, he feels familiar. He is kind,
protective, and breathtakinglygorgeous. I want to love him the way
he seems to love me, but something
holds me back: Ethan James, the
mysterious, rebellious stranger who
pushes my boundaries to their limits
and makes me feel alive when I’m with
him. They’re both strangers to me,
but I’m only destined to be with one
of them. Is it my fiancé who loves
and cares for me, or the stranger who
is challenges everything I want to
believe in? NOTE: This is a free
prequel novella to the sexy,
emotional, and all-consuming love
story Oblivion. Oblivion is a fulllength standalone novel that’s now
widely available.
Promise to Keep Jessica Wood
2015-03-03 Promise to Keep is book
two in the USA Today bestselling
three-book series Promises. Book One:
Promise to Marry Book Two: Promise to
Keep Book Three: Promise of Forever
I've loved her since we were seven.
We were best friends. We even made a
pact to marry each other if we were
both still single at thirty. I grew
up thinking I would always love her
for the rest of my life. But I was
proven wrong. Because the first time
I made love to her turned out to be
the first time I hated her. It became
the first time she hurt me, and the
first time I wanted nothing to do
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with her. Today, nine years after the
day that broke us apart, we are both
thirty and single, and fate decided
to intervene. I finally discovered
that the reasons behind her betrayal
were far different from the ones I'd
created years ago in my mind. Now I'm
torn between my hatred over what she
did and my undying love for the one
girl who I've held close to my heart
for most of my life. But is the truth
enough for me to forgive her?
Psycho Billionaire: A Dark Romance
Kashmira Kamat 2019-10 Kiara Reeves
is a down-on-her-luck waitress
struggling to make ends meet. After a
particularly boring night, she is
pushed into a situation that could
scar her for life, or worse, end up
with her deceased body in a dumpster
somewhere. That is, until a handsome
knight in shining armor, Jasper
Lockhart saves her from this horrific
fate. With his intense blue eyes,
dark hair, and seductive aura, it
doesn't take long for Kiara to fall
for her savior. As their relationship
slowly progresses, Kiara finds that
the mysterious billionaire may be
more than what she bargained for. As
his calm and cool facade slowly peels
off, she soon learns that Jasper
Lockhart's true self may be more than
what meets the eye . . .
International Stratigraphic Guide
International Union of Geological
Sciences. International Subcommission
on Stratigraphic Classification 1976
New York : Wiley, c1976.
My Possessive CEO Irtania Adrien
2017-08-04 With the death of her
parents, and the exhaustion of her
part time job, Sarah decided on
getting a job as a secretary for the
CEO of a worldwide known company.
What she didn't know was that her
boss would turn out to be America's
most eligible bachelor, and one of
New York's most known player.Damien
Reaves is one of the most powerful
man, and CEO anyone could ever come

across. He is known for his excellent
business managing skills, his
charming looks, not to mention his
skills in bed, and his continuous
list of women. But he is also cold
hearted and arrogant.When a short
woman, with a fiery attitude steps
foot in his office for an interview,
he couldn't help it, but to have a
possessive feeling over her, wanting
her all to himself, making sure no
one else could have her.Now Sarah
finds herself trapped in an invisible
cage of emotions, feelings, lust and
love, all because of her new boss,
and his possessive hold on her.
Oblivion Jessica Wood 2014-10-28
**From New York Times Bestselling
author Jessica Wood comes this
STANDALONE full-length novel** I wake
up to a life and a man that I can’t
remember. He says his name is Connor
Brady—the tall, sexy CEO of Brady
Global, Inc. He says my name is
Olivia Stuart, and that I was
recently in an accident and lost my
memory. Also, he says I’m his fiancé.
Although I don’t remember Connor, or
anything about my past, something
about him seems familiar. He is kind,
protective, and breathtakinglygorgeous. But there is just one
problem—he seems too perfect. As I
begin to rebuild my relationship with
Connor and accept the idea that I may
never remember my past, I
unexpectedly meet Ethan James. Ethan
is the mysterious, rebellious
stranger who pushes my boundaries to
their limits and makes me feel alive.
As our lives collide time and time
again, the bits and pieces of my past
start to unravel, unearthing the
secrets that have been buried deep
inside my subconscious. With every
new memory I gain about who I once
was, I become more torn between the
man who is my fiancé and the stranger
who is the key to my past. Is my life
with Connor really as perfect as he
leads me to believe? Contemporary
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Romance with **Mature Content**
Recommended for 17+ due to mature
language and adult situations.
The Forgotten Wife Christine M Butler
2021-04-19 I didn't expect a perfect
marriage.I didn't even believe they
existed.What I didn't expect was to
say, "I do" and then be completely
forgotten....At least, that was how
it started out. It just got more
complicated from there, until it
wasn't.Happiness was just around the
corner, and maybe even, in time, the
perfect marriage too.NOTE: This is an
arranged marriage, enemies to lovers,
second chance romance. The Robeson
Family Novel Books are all standalone
stories and may be read in any
order.READER CONTENT WARNING: This is
an arranged marriage situation, with
all the angst that might imply,
including the appearance of cheating
by main characters. *There is no
cheating once the characters agree to
a real relationship, but that happens
after they say "I do", if that is a
problem for you, then this might not
be the book for you.
His Model Student No‘l Cades
2016-07-23 When Sera's new art
teacher mistakes her for a model and
demands that she strip naked, sparks
start to fly. Will Mr Marek be able
to keep his student at arm's length
after seeing everything she has to
offer? And what happens when his
malicious, scheming ex girlfriend
appears on the scene?
A Night to Forget Jessica Wood
2013-06-20 New Adult Contemporary
Romance **Mature Content**
Recommended for 17+ due to mature
language and adult situations. A
Night to Forget is the first book in
the two-book series, Emma's Story.
The second book in the series, The
Day to Remember is scheduled to be
released in August 2013. What happens
in Cancun doesn't always stay in
Cancun. When Emma Anderson and her
friends decided to spend their senior

year Spring Break in Cancun, she
expected some crazy memories to end
their final college days. What Emma
didn't expect was to meet Brandon
Fisher. Tall and sexy, with dimples
that would make any girl swoon,
Brandon Fisher was literally the man
of Emma's dreams. She couldn't quite
believe that this stranger, who
seduced her every night in her
dreams, actually existed. After
serendipitously bumping into each
other, Emma could not resist
Brandon's pull and spent an
unforgettable night with him. Passing
it off as a spring break fling, Emma
never expected to see Brandon again.
But when she started her first day at
her new job a few months later, there
he was. The only problem was, Brandon
didn't even remember her.
The Chase Jessica Wood 2014-06-01 735
to 1. 735 = number of notches on his
belt. 1 = the notch he couldn't get.
Who is he? Dean Chase. He loves the
thrill. He loves the women. And above
all, he loves the chase. But the one
thing he doesn't love is being tied
down by a woman. To him, once the
chase is over, it's time to pull up
his boxers and move on to the next
target. That is until he meets Blair
Parker. Blair is unlike any of the
women under Dean's belt. She's
confident, mysterious, and sassy. In
Dean's world, she's the wicked curved
ball he couldn't figure out. She's
the first woman who always seems to
be out of reach no matter how hard he
chases. So when it comes to Blair,
Dean couldn't move on. Dean will need
to change his ways in order to chase
Blair down to make her the 736th
notch on his belt. But will chasing
after Blair become Dean's undoing and
end his love of the chase once and
for all?
Promise of Forever Jessica Wood
2015-04-28 Promise of Forever is book
three in the New York Times
bestselling three-book series
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Promises. Book One: Promise to Marry
Book Two: Promise to Keep Book Three:
Promise of Forever He promised to
always be my best friend. He promised
to marry me if we were both still
single at thirty. He promised me a
forever together. But that was before
I discovered a secret that seemed to
shatter everything I’d come to
believe in. Had I lost him before he
was ever mine? Had this secret ruined
any promise of a forever together?
New Adult Contemporary Romance with
**Mature Content** Recommended for
17+ due to mature language and adult
situations.
City Primeval Elmore Leonard
2009-10-13 “As gritty and harddriving a thriller as you’ll
find….The action never stops, the
language sings and stings.”
—Washington Post The City Primeval in
Elmore Leonard’s relentlessly
gripping classic noir is Detroit, the
author’s much-maligned hometown and
the setting for many of the Grand
Master’s acclaimed crime novels. The
“Alexander the Great of crime
fiction” (Pittsburgh Post-Gazette)
shines in these urban mean streets,
setting up a downtown showdown
between the psychopathic, thrillkilling “Oklahoma Wildman” and the
dedicated city copy who’s determined
to take him down. The creator of U.S.
Marshal Raylan Givens of TV’s
Justified fame, Elmore Leonard is the
equal of any writer who has ever
captivated readers with dark tales of
heists, hijacks, double-crosses, and
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murder—John D. MacDonald, Dashiell
Hammett, James M. Cain, and Robert
Parker included—and nobody then or
now is better.
Warning Miracle
Beloved Liar Lauren Rowe 2020-04-06
Secrets have now been revealed . . .
lies uncovered . . . and stubborn
walls broken down. Reed always says
everyone's got a price . . . It's
been his mantra for as long as he's
had money in the bank. And now, he's
desperately trying to figure out
Georgina's before it's too late.The
scorching-hot love story of Reed and
Georgina began as a simple game of
cat and mouse, a game of seduction
between a music mogul and a young,
aspiring journalist. In the
beginning, both sides considered
themselves the hunter. Both sides
thought they were running the game.
But what unfolded between them was an
unexpected bond neither of them saw
coming. A once-in-a-lifetime soul
connection. Unfortunately, though,
betrayals and lies have come between
them now, leaving two hearts on the
brink of total decimation . . .Will
the truth finally set Reed and
Georgina free to find the happiness
they both so desperately desire . . .
or have they lost their chance at
love forever? BELOVED LIAR is the
third book of the standalone REED
RIVERS TRILOGY. The full trilogy is
BAD LIAR, BEAUTIFUL LIAR, and BELOVED
LIAR, to be read in order.
Allergic to Idiots Bradley Walton
2018

10/10

Downloaded from licm.mcgill.ca on
December 2, 2022 by guest

